
 
TOWN OF LUMSDEN 

Sump Pump Discharge Rebate Application 
 
Name:  

 
Mailing Address:  

 
 

Phone Number:  
 

Address of Home with Sump Pump:  
 

Year House Built:  
 

Date of Sump Pump Installation:  
 

Please describe how you have 
disconnected and diverted the sump 
pump discharge: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Declaration: 
By signing this, I declare the following information is true and accurate: 
 
I am the registered property owner or authorized agent.  
 
I have redirected the sump pump discharge in my home from the Town of Lumsden’s sanitary sewer system to the 
storm water collection system. 
 
By submitting the application and accepting the rebate, I agree to release and save harmless the Town of Lumsden from 
all claims, actions, causes of action, losses, damages, expenses and costs of any nature whatsoever arising from or 
related to participating in the municipal rebate program. 
 
The Town of Lumsden reserves the right to reject or accept any application for the municipal rebate program.  
 
Any qualified rebate may be subject to onsite inspection, verification or follow-up contact by the Town of Lumsden. 
 
I agree to provide access to a Town of Lumsden for an inspection. 
 
Printed Name:  

 
Signature:  

 
Date:    

 



TOWN OF LUMSDEN 
Advantages of the Sump Pump Discharge Rebate Program 

 
The Town of Lumsden’s exfiltration lagoons are operating at capacity. Groundwater adds to the loading of a 
sanitary sewer system through infiltration and through sump pump directed discharge. The groundwater 
levels have been very high over the past several years and we have seen an increase in precipitation over the 
past few years. Homeowners can be of great assistance by taking the appropriate action to redirect their sump 
discharge from the sanitary sewer system into the storm sewer system.  

Homeowners who isolate their sump pump discharge from the Town’s sewer system will be assisting in 
reducing the loading on the lagoons and will also be reducing their risk of basement flooding. 

To assist homeowners, the Town of Lumsden is offering owners of single-family and duplex residential homes 
a rebate of up to $50.00 per property to redirect their sump pump discharge to their ditches and capping the 
home's storm sewer or external weeping tile connection*. 

The diagram below shows how water can be discharged from a basement to a ditch or street sewer, diverting 
the sump pump water away from the sanitary sewer system and allowing the ground to naturally filter the 
water. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
*Homeowners who qualify for the rebate may be subject to an onsite inspection, verification or follow up contact by the Town of 
Lumsden* 


